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Union Solidarité des Morcellements d’Albion (Reg 4306)

The Commissioner of Police
Line Barracks
Port Louis,

Insecurity at Albion

Dear Mr Nobin,
We are an association which looks after the comfort and security of Albion residents.
It is with a deep sense of insecurity and an immense sense of anxiety that we are writing to you today.

We, the inhabitants of Albion, live in a constant state of fear these last few months because of acts of
vandalism, lawlessness and gross misbehaviour in our locality.

Sunday last (10" April), there was a major breach of law and order at the public beach close to the Plantation
Club Med of Albion. Dozens of persons, seemingly under the influence of alcohol, created havoc on the beach
and intruded the property of the Club Med and misbehaved and apparently stole bottles of wine at the hotel’s
bar.

Mr Steve Magdeleine, the local councillor, went to the Police Station of the locality around 5pm and was
surprised, to say the least, to be greeted by 1, yes only 1 policeman. The whole Albion locality was served by
only 1 policeman on that Sunday afternoon!!!

Mr Nobin, with all due respect, it is astounding to note that the entire Albion region, which now comprises
some 7000 inhabitants, is serviced by such a poor police presence.

You must be aware that Albion previously comprised Camp Creoles and its immediate surroundings. Albion in
2016 is comprised of many ‘morcellements’: De Chazal, Raffray, Bergeeraz, Splendid, Terre d’Albion, Belle
Vue and all these regions expect a minimum standard of security and peace.

We do not want to be prophets of doom and wait for some major upheaval or crime to sound the alarm bell.

Dear Mr Nobin, we leave you to take the necessary steps to ensure that the Albion community lives in peace
and security.

With all our respect,

Yours faithfully,
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r&déric Perrine

President Secretary

Mailing address : Lot 454, Avenue des Perruches, Morcellement Terre d’Albion. Albion
Email : usmacomm@gmail.com




